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Christmas Gifts for Middle School Students:  ​I want to formally thank Bob Zietlow for 
his annual donation of Christmas gifts.  For the past two years he has donated gifts for 
middle school students. This year, Bob collected and donated approximately $1500 
worth of gifts to the middle school.  
 
Winter Coat Donations:  ​Each year Harley Davidson donates winter coats to our 
district.  This year 7 middle school students received a coat.  Thanks to Harley for their 
continued generosity! 
 
Upward Bound: ​ Each January, UW Stevens Point’s Upward Bound Program begins 
its annual recruitment process.  Due to COVID, they will not be scheduling in-person 
informational sessions.  This year we will present information to students and 
encourage eligible families to fill out the initial online application.  Once completed, 
Upward Bound representatives will reach out to each respective family to schedule a 
virtual meeting.  
 
Winter Athletics:  ​Girls Basketball and Wrestling both began on Jan. 4th and will run 
until the end of February.  All TMS sports will remain intramural for the 2020-21 school 
year. 
 
Middle School Forensics:  ​Middle School Forensics is in full swing and will continue 
until early March.  Competition performances will be recorded and uploaded to 
Speechwire.com, which is a speech and debate tournament software being used by 
area schools. 
 


